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Dear Sir,

I am a first year student of the Department of Pre Medicine, Faculty of 
Science, Chulalongkorn University, Bangkok. My age is 18. I am interested 
in pen-friendship and have thought for a long time of writing to someone 
in Hong Kong. I would be very glad if you can get me a penfriend who is 
studying medicine in your famous University. I think by this way I can learn a 
lot about the Chinese’s way of life and the medical progress there. I am willing 
to give her (or him) any information about my country — Thailand and the 
medical school at Chulalongkorn University. 

My address is 261, Sub Street, Bangkok, Bangkok 5.

Looking forward to hearing from a future doctor of Hong Kong.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Chansuda Charuchinda

(Miss)

Editor’s Note:

Any interested parties.

Correspondence — I am Looking for a Penfriend 

Since the Editor is interested in finding out whether this 
letter received any response, he has googled and searched 
Miss Charuchinda on facebook, yet no match was found. No 
matter whether a penfriendship has blossomed 38 years ago, 
she is apparently not interested in netfriendship now.

1972 Vol 4 Issue 10			   Chansuda Charuchinda




